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Does your child turn three between April and 

December 2018? 
If so this may be of interest to you!!!! 

 
Dear Parents                 20th March 2018 
 
I am writing to make you aware of an opportunity that will be available to you as parents of 
three or nearly three year olds.  As you know we have an afternoon Wraparound Care facility. 
As of next term we will be able to offer a Nursery placement (using the 30 hours funded by 
the government or by paying should parents wish to) for 5 days a week for any child who 
turns 3 between April and December 2018.  Children can access this funding from the moment 
they turn three, although we would expect that they are toilet trained, notwithstanding we 
understand that all little ones can be prone to toileting accidents from time to time.   
 
These children may be those due to start school Nursery in September who require a 
placement for the Summer Term only or those that have narrowly missed out on a Nursery 
place for the 2018-2019 academic year due to their age, but may well benefit from and be 
ready to attend a school based Nursery setting. 
 
Sessions will take place in our newly refurbished Wraparound Care setting (adjoining school 
Nursery) and will run from 8.45am-3.30pm with parents having the option to pay for lunch for 
their child in addition should you wish to take advantage of this. Lunch costs £2.10 per child 
per day or you can choose to bring a packed lunch. 
 
We do only have a limited number of placements to offer initially so if you would like your child 
to take advantage of this facility please do return the slip below to school by Friday 13th April 
2018 and share your contact details and pupil information.  In turn we will use this to contact 
you to arrange for you to visit the setting within the school day should you wish to and answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
Please do contact lindsey.richards@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk or 01902842998 should you have 
any queries about this provision that you would like to explore in more detail.  We will be 
happy to help? 
 
Best wishes  
 
Miss J Parker 
Head Teacher  
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Rising Threes 30 Hour Childcare Request/Interest Form  
 
 
Please return to the school office by email at lindsey.richards@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk or by 
post or by dropping into the school office by Friday 13th April. 
 
 
Option 1  
I would like to reserve a place for my child __________________________   DOB 
____________________ 
 
to access their 30 hours funded Nursery education at St Nicholas CE  First School from April 
2018. 
 
Option 2 
I would like to reserve a place for my child __________________________   DOB 
____________________ 
 
to access their 30 hours funded Nursery education at St Nicholas CE  First School from 
September 2018. 
 
Option 3 
I am not entitled to 30 hours free childcare but would like to pay for my  
 
child________________________  DOB ______________ to  access 15/30 hours childcare  
 
provision at a cost. 
 
I would like my child to have a school dinner at a cost of £2.10 Yes/No 
 
I would like Breakfast Club from 7.30-8.45am (please indicate days below)    Yes/No 
 
I would like After School Care (please indicate days below)    from 3.30pm – 6pm (or any time 
frame between these hours) Yes/No 
 
 
Signed ______________________________      
 
Sibling in school if any ___________________________ 
 
Preferred telephone contact number ________________________  
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